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AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 

November 2019 

 
 “Serve the LORD with fear, and rejoice with trembling.” (Psalm 2:11).  Greetings 
from Western Australia in the precious name of Jesus Christ.  We trust that each one is 
doing well.   
 
 We are very thankful to be able to report that the Lord has opened a door to us to 
further the glad tidings of the Gospel in the Northwest region of Western Australia.  His 
kind providence has directed us to Port Hedland where I have been enabled to secure 
an apartment for Cyd and me to occupy.  The apartment is small and mostly furnished; 
thus, it has been unnecessary for the present time to move that much of our household 
belongings from storage in Geraldton. 
 
 However, travel has occupied quite a lot of my time this month in order to also 
transport that which is needed to do mission work here in Port Hedland.  A couple of 
days before I was to travel back to Geraldton, I was notified that our storage unit (along 
with twenty others) had been broken into the night before.  After arriving, I was unable 
to find anything that had been taken from our unit, for which we are very thankful again 
to the kind providence and protection of the Lord.  My scooter (which is a great help in 
the work) nor my tools, which were located in the front of the unit were disturbed.  We 
praise the Lord for His goodness and grace towards His people. 
 
 Cyd is presently making final preparations for her travel back to Australia as well.  
She will be arriving the first week in December. 
  
 Pastor Norman Malu in Port Moresby in Papua New Guinea (PNG) has informed 
me of his upcoming travel to the Highlands.  He will be helping Brother Pewa with 
instruction for several months in preparation for his ordination.  Your prayers for the 
brethren and the Lord’s churches in PNG are much appreciated. 
 
 Thank you for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the 
Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea.   
  
Love in Christ,  
Frank James  


